Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Ron Mendoza <rgmgeo@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 9:07 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Thermal Curtain Lake Almanor

Mr. Barnes

| am opposed to the Water Board staff recommendation in the draft EIR for Lake Almanor.

As a resident of the area | feel that the removal of any cold water from the lake will harm the lake and the
economy

of the whole Almanor basin. The unknown benefit will have a very bad impact on our area economy and lake.

Thank you

Ronald Mendoza

3785 Lake Almanor Dr.
Lake Almanor, Ca. 96137
rgmgeo@hotmail.com




